The Brooklyn School

19 Gorman Road
BrookRlgn, Cl 06254

At e April 25, 2016
Fax (560)FT4-6955 )

Mrs. Leona Mainville
Town Clerk

Town Hall

Brooklyn, CT 06234

Dear Leona:

Please be informed that the Brooklyn Board of Education has canceled its Board Meeting
scheduled for Wednesday, April 27, 2016 due to a scheduling conflict with the BMS band

concert.

We would appreciate the posting of this cancelation notice.

Thanks for your help.
Sincerely,
Louise S. Berry . .-_,3
Superintendent of Schools

LSB:lam




